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               H.O.P.E. (Helping Out Possibly Everyone)- T-shirts 

 

Dear parent, 

 

We are excited to share with you the ongoing H.O.P.E. Campaign (Helping Out Possibly Everyone) 

at GEMS Legacy School, a unique initiative with the core aim of fostering a world sustained on the 

ideals of hope. 

The H.O.P.E. Campaign is intricately woven into our empathy curriculum, encouraging both our staff 

and students to embark on a daily journey of hope-bearing actions. We believe that it's the small, 

everyday gestures that hold the power to forge lasting friendships and solidify meaningful connections. 

Actions within the H.O.P.E. Campaign can take various forms, ranging from teaching someone 

something new for their self-improvement, sharing a meal, guiding or mentoring a fellow student, 

performing a good deed without expecting anything in return, expressing gratitude, to providing 

emotional support to an acquaintance in need. 

To visually symbolize our commitment to spreading hope, we have 

introduced the H.O.P.E. t-shirt, featuring the campaign logo. These 

distinctive shirts are a proud part of the student uniform and staff attire 

every Friday. It's a symbol of our collective commitment to creating a 

more compassionate and hopeful world. 

For all new admission students, H.O.P.E. t-shirts are available for purchase at the Threads store in 

Burjuman Mall. We encourage you to acquire these distinctive t-shirts, as it is an integral part of our 

school community's commitment to spreading hope and kindness. We'd like to acknowledge that our 

existing students have already purchased a H.O.P.E. t-shirt. However, if your child has outgrown theirs 

or if you wish to acquire an additional one, you can also make a purchase at the store. 

If you have any inquiries regarding the purchase of H.O.P.E. T-shirts, please email the Threads store at 

support@threadsme.com 

We look forward to all parents, students, staff, and management becoming an integral part of the 

H.O.P.E. campaign. 

Warm regards,  

 
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
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